
Info

From: OSCAR Mail <mail@oscar.org.au>
Sent: Friday, 22 December 2023 3:18 PM
To: Info@oscar.org.au
Subject: Fwd: Sunshine Coast rail and public transport consultation

Subject:Sunshine Coast rail and public transport consultation 
Date:2023-12-20 15:18 
From:SCPublicTransport <SCPublicTransport@tmr.qld.gov.au> 

To:OSCAR Mail <mail@oscar.org.au> 

 

Good afternoon, 

 Thank you for contacting the Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) about the Sunshine Coast rail and public 
transport consultation. 

 This email is to acknowledge that your submission has been received and will be considered by the project teams.  

 TMR appreciates the feedback you have provided and would like to thank you for taking the time to make a submission. 

  

Kind regards 

 North Coast Region  

Program Delivery and Operations Branch | Infrastructure Management and Delivery Division  

Department of Transport and Main Roads 

____________________________________ 

 P: 07 5451 7055  

Level 1 | 50 Wises Road | Buderim Qld 4556 

PO Box 1600 | Maroochydore Qld 4558 

SCPublicTransport@tmr.qld.gov.au 

www.tmr.qld.gov.au 

 From: OSCAR Mail <mail@oscar.org.au>  
Sent: Sunday, 10 December 2023 3:52 PM 
To: SCPublicTransport <SCPublicTransport@tmr.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: Feedback on the Sunshine Coast major projects consultation 

  

Please find attached a response from the Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents Inc (OSCAR) 
with feedback on the Sunshine Coast Major projects consultation.  

Regards, Melva Hobson (President) 


